
 (
Sept 15, 2011
RE:
Georgia Farm Credit Associations Southern Classic Cattle Show
The Houston County Young Farmers Association along with the Georgia Farm Cred
it Associations will hold the 18
th
 Annual Georgia Farm Credit Associations “Southern Cla
ssic” Cattle Show November 18-20
, 2011
 at the Georgia National Fairgrounds and 
Agricenter
 in Perry, Georgia.  Check-in will be 
Friday, Nov. 18
 unti
l 7:00 pm. Showmanship and Steers will be on Saturday and Heifers on Sunday
.  Enclosed are the rules and entry form.
Due to increasing cost, there will be a $10.00 charge for a “Southern Classic” t-shirt.
Perry offers numerous hotels and restaurants.  Our 
Welcome
 
Center
 can be contacted at 478-988-8000.
If you
 have any questions contact 
Phil Gentry at 478-256-8242.
* 
Feel free to make copies of anything in this package
 and do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Wayne Talton
Houston
 
County
 Young Farmers “Southern Classic” Show Chairman 
(478) 825-2010
Phil Gentry
Houston County Young Farmer Advisor
(478) 256-8242
)

HOUSTON COUNTY YOUNG FARMERS AND AGRIBUSINESSMEN ASSOCIATION
Perry High School
1307 North Avenue
Perry, Georgia 31069
478-988-6312
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